REPORT OF THE OAS ASSESSMENT MISSION ON

HUMANITARIAN ASSISTANCE TO HAITI

2-7 December 1991

This report presents the conclusions and recommendations of the Members of
the OAS Technical Assessment Team. It is based on extensive consultations and
observations at the time of the visit. The subsequent occurrence of significant changes
in the instable situation prevailing in Haiti may require reevalvating some of the
conclusions and recommendations.

The content of this report does not necessarily reflect the views and policies
of the Agencies or Organizations represented in the Mission.



